
Proposal

We are proposing that from September 2024 Diggle School will run a governor led school
nursery in the porta cabin for children aged 3 and above.

The nursery will be run by existing qualified school staff.

Rationale

● Having our own nursery will provide an excellent transition for children into
reception.

● The school can plan the curriculum that is delivered in the nursery setting ensuring
that children are school ready when they enter reception.

● We can start early phonics and number work in nursery

● It will also give us the opportunity to ensure early identification of special needs.

● The nursery and reception class can operate as an EYFS unit sharing planning, visits
and experiences.

● We can offer parents wrap around care through our Before and After School Club.

● We can offer children hot school meals

If you have any comments to make please send your responses to
enquiries@diggleschool.co.uk before Friday 19th April 2024
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